Leo C. Savoie, Supervisor • Janet Roncelli, Clerk • Brian E. Kepes, Treasurer David Buckley, Trustee • Neal J. Barnett, Trustee • Michael Schostak, Trustee • Dani Walsh, Trustee

March 14, 2019

Dear Association Members:

On April 27 & 28, 2019, Bloomfield Township and Green For Life Environmental will be sponsoring the fourteenth annual Clean Sweep. The program is intended to clean up area roadways and safety paths. The Township would like to encourage all community members to volunteer some time and effort to help keep the appearance of our roadways and subdivisions looking clean and litter free, thereby maintaining the beauty that both residents and visitors alike have come to expect from Bloomfield Township.

Volunteers will be asked to help collect litter and debris deposited during the winter season from safety paths and subdivision entrances. Orange bags for general debris and paper bags for yard waste will be provided by Bloomfield Township

To participate, simply complete the registration form found on www.bloomfieldtwp.org. Further information will be available on the website as well.

To ensure a Clean Sweep success, we ask that you help us spread the word to your neighbors, churches, homeowner associations, scout troops, PTA, sports teams and/or anywhere else you might feel would help to spread the word and encourage community members to become involved. Clean Sweep is also a great opportunity for students needing community service hours for their schools.

I would like to thank everyone in advance for his or her help with this project. With your participation, this annual event will continue to be a success, benefiting you, your neighborhood and your Township.

Sincerely,

Thomas W. Trice Public Works Director